From: Peer review team
Sent: 22 July 2013 16:12
To: NGOs
Subject: Re: Taiwan Stress Tests Peer Review
…………….
 
All I can say is that we included from the very beginning a dedicated seminar with the NGOs in the country visit program and - since the meeting is supposed to take place on 25.9. at AEC premises - we understand that AEC is sending out an official invitation to you. I will send a corresponding reminder to AEC. 
 
Regarding benefits from any such peer review, please consult from the EU 2011/12 stress tests examples of final country reports and corresponding national action plans developed on this basis (see www.ensreg.eu ). The development of recommendations (final country report) is in our mandate, the taking up of these recommendations in the form of concrete safety improvement measures/actions (national action plans) is responsibility of the country concerned. 
 
I agree that the NGOs can also be most valuable in commenting on the process of the peer review as such, not only on providing information on the national stress tests. Not least in order to continuously improve the process as such, we are open to any comments and criticism from your side in this regard. 
 
…………………
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